
 
 

Year 7 Chemistry | Yearly Overview 
 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Past Explorations: Previously in Food 
Technology.students have explored… 
 
 
This will help the students in this by 
allowing them to 

Termly Exploration Question: ... Termly Exploration Question: ... Termly Exploration Question: ... Termly Exploration Question: ... Termly Exploration Question: ... Termly Exploration Question: ... 

Termly Overview: ... Termly Overview: ... Termly Overview: ... Termly Overview: ... Termly Overview: ... Termly Overview: ... 

Future Explorations: Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

Future Explorations: Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

Future Explorations: Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

Future Explorations: Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

Future Explorations: Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

Future Explorations:  Going forward in 
Food Technology, students will explore 
 
 
This unit will help them with this 
because... 

 

 

 

 

 

 


	Year 7 Chemistry | Yearly Overview 

